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Department 
 

Hello everyone and very best wishes to you as we (hopefully) 

leave the cold, dark, winter days behind and head into a sunni-

er springtime. It’s also time to think about learning outside the 

classroom, or hosting  visiting practitioners in school. We can 

help with all that! We have some great options available, do 

please pass this on to all staff and take a close look overleaf. 

It gives me  great pleasure to introduce Lindsay Blankley, our 

newly appointed Schools & Family Learning Officer. It is great 

to have her on board. We really look forward to working with 

you this year! Do get in touch on: 

01603 218 320 / 01603 218316 or email: 

headofschools@cathedral.org.uk  

schoolsofficer@cathedral.org.uk                               

www.cathedral.org.uk (see ‘learning’ then ‘school visits’, you 

can download our full brochure there) 

Head of Schools & Family Learning 

Lindsay 

Janet 

Easter is on its way! Come and explore it with us. Learn 

about Lent, re-enact the Easter story from Palm Sunday to the first 

Easter Sunday. Half day or full day for single or multiple classes. 

Children make a dramatised journey around the cathedral and take 

part in an Easter craft workshop. Get in touch to book now! 



Still a few places left on our ‘Music & Faith 

around the World’ days 24 & 25 April, with the 

amazing, African, music specialist Ali Bullivent.  Learn 

about music in worship from different cultures and       

experience cathedral singing & music making 

 

Are you embarking on the ‘UNDERSTANDING 

CHRISTIANITY’ programme?  Want to explore 

Bible stories & key figures, Old & New        

Testaments, ‘The People of God’?  

Get in touch to plan a bespoke day, full of    

story telling, drama and more, so you can ‘dig 

deeper’ into concepts with KS1 & 2. 

CALL US TO BOOK A BESPOKE    

SCIENCE & FAITH DAY OR TRY ‘MATHS, ART & R.E. 

CRACKED!’ Ask us for a brochure or find one online 

at: www.cathedral.org.uk, (see ‘learning’ and school 

visits pages). 

Look forward to hearing from you! 

Last year you received a free copy of the book ‘One Step Ahead 

Jack’ the story of  WW1 nurse and Norfolk heroine Edith Cavell 

and her dog Jack. Why not get further copies for your classes?

We’re doing a re-print because teachers  & children love it... 

‘ My class loved the story and its illustrations. It was perfect     

follow up to our amazing ‘Meet Edith’ session at the cathedral.  

The story brought Edith and Florence Nightingale alive.’              

Yr. 2 teacher. 

‘One Step Ahead Jack’  

Available from the 

cathedral shop, ask us 

for details. Call us to 

book an Edith &     

Florence  visit here or 

in your school. 

MORE SPECIALS COMING UP… 8th & 9th 

May, Science days, reserve places now!   

Poetry days for year 5/6 voice work,                 

performance & writing, about discrimination, 

‘being yourself’, respecting differences, with 

London poet Ayumide.          

Want to reserve a date 

that suits you in June? Get 

in touch  for more           

information. 

Our ever popular BE A MONK is still on 

offer throughout each term. A great way to 

merge your history and Christianity.                                                                        

Or try A NORMAN ADVENTURE. 

NEW...Discover Hinduism through dance and explore 

Christian worship too. FANTASTIC DANCE WORKSHOPS 

WITH LORRAINE THEOBALD. 13TH & 14TH JULY. Book now! 


